
Hello to all,

The members of the ASL office will send you all their best wishes for 2019.

We wish you many pleasant stays in our beautiful area.

We inform you that Mr. Lallemand our new regisseur  and his companion Miss Aurore 
Pinhart do live at the domaine since December 24, 2018.

The trial period went very well, at any point as you may  have seen: maintenance of green 
spaces, infrastructure.... etc.
 Mr. Lallemand is hired  with a long-term employment contract

Ms. Pinhart is a self-employed entrepreneur (Aurore Service 83). She has already taken over
the cleaning part of work of the company Alice for the two buildings St Andrew and the 
Grande Bastide as well as the local trash can spaces.

Ms Pinhart, which you can contact at 06 13 86 44 09 or by mail: aurore59278@hotmail.fr, 
can offer you services like  key service, private household, transportation services to the 
bus/train station, etc.  Ms Pinhart does not speak English but she can eventuelly and she has
an application that translates English into French. So you can address her in English.

The contract with the company Alice was terminated on December 21. In our newsletter of 
10 October we informed you that this company was only a temporary solution.

Attached you may find a  list of companies who may come to the domain for small 
interventions or work that you could, privately and depending on your personal choice, 
need.
"This model is sent to you exclusively for informational purposes, without responsibility 
and/or commitment, whatever,  for the l'ASL. "
The main purpose of this information is that the office wants to prevent Mr. Lallemand 
from being disturbed during his working time by private problems

Obviously in case of emergency Mr. Lallemand can help you find the right solution. Mr. 
Lallemand has received very specific and contractual instructions at this subject.

We will inform you of developments, renovation projects, improvements during
 the next General Assembly.
At the beginning of March the office will inform you about all the topics foreseen for the 
GA.

The ASL Office

Jan Velthuysen
President. Roquebrune-sur-Argens, January 4, 2019
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